
Docket Nos. 50-269 
50-270 

and 50-287 

Honorable Reese A. Hubbard 
County Supervisor of Oconee County 
Anderson, South Carolina 29622 

Dear Mr. Hubbard: 

I am forwarding for your information a copy of a report dated 
September 23, 1970 .from the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
to Chairman Seaborg.  

The report relates to the Committee's review of Duke Power Company's 
application for a license to operate the Oconee Nuclear Station Unit 1 
in Oconce County, South Carolina.  

Sincerely yours', 

Original Signed by 
Charles G. Long 

Richard C. DeYoung, Assistant Director 
for Pressurized Water Reactors 

-Division of Reactor Licensing 

Enclosure: 
ACRS letter dated 9/23/70'' 
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